
From: PUCWeb Notification <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 12:00 PM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb 
 
The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Travis King 
Submission Time: Apr 20 2023 11:15AM 
Email: twking3@gmail.com 
Telephone: 360-286-0023 
Address: 157 S. Emery Ln. 
Idaho Falls, ID 83401 
 
Name of Utility Company: Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Case ID: PAC-E-22-15 
 
Comment: "Rocky Mountain Power's proposed rate modernization plan penalizes low volume customers 
to the benefit of high volume customers and is detrimental to the public interest. RMP encourages 
energy conservation with one hand while attempting to penalize those who conserve with this plan. 
RMP sends a monthly report to customers which compares energy usage between neighbors, grades 
lower volume users as "better," and suggests ways to lower consumption. RMP may be sincere in these 
encouragements, however, they seek to charge more money to those who follow their advice. They are 
looking for a win-win for them and a lose-lose for low volume customers. The customer has no duty to 
be near average volume usage, and is, in fact, encouraged by RMP to be a below average user. RMP 
touts that the plan will 'stabilize' low volume customers' monthly bill. It is hardly a benefit to stabilize a 
bill when the method is simply just to charge more overall each month. RMP's plan is contrary to Idaho 
values. Individual responsibility dictates that customers who use more should pay more. This plan seeks 
to make customers who use less to pay more. Commissioners, please reject RMP's proposed rate 
modernization plan. " 
 
------ 
[Open in the PUC Intranet application] 
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IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION PAC-E-22-15

Idaho Falls, Idaho

April 18, 2023

COMMENT FORM
Please use the space below to file a comment in this case. Add extra sheets as needed.

You may either hand this sheet to a commission staff member or mail it to:
IPUC, PO Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0074

You may also post comments on our website:
https://www.puc.idaho.gov/

Click on the "Case Comment Form" link

The following information is required for your comment to be filed with the case. (Note: When submitting a

Comment in a current case, the Comment constitutes a public record under Idaho Code § 9-337(13). All
inf rnation you p ide is available for public and med inspectioneanded by the utility.)
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